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19th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Wednesday 4th December, Birch Class will be going on a trip to The Hive in Worcester to learn more 
about our Prehistory topic.  We will spend some time with their “Explore the Past” team.  We will then have 
some time in the library exploring what The Hive has to offer and taking part in a Books Blitz workshop. 

We will leave school at 10.00am (after our Class Collective Worship) and will return to school for 3.15pm.  

Please provide a packed lunch for your child which we will eat in The Hive’s workshop room. If you have a 
hot dinner remember to change this to a Trip only – packed lunch’ or cancel for this day by Wednesday 27th 
November.  

There will be a charge of £4.00 per pupil for this event. The coach has kindly been paid for by FOCS.  

Please log onto School Money to provide your contribution and give consent for this trip.  

If you have any questions don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Many thanks, 
Miss Guy 
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